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eComment :
Fully understanding the necessity of redistricting and the challenges that go with that effort, I believe it is imperative
that we retain communities with unified representation rather than bifurcate and dilute the voices of a singular
community.  Our community of Ramona is a distinct community with shared environs, interests and needs.  We are
a rural community which should be retained in unitary representation with our sister rural communities such as
Lakeside, Alpine, Valley Center. Rural San Diego needs a strong and singular voice and strong unified
representation.
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